
UF Election: Voting Has Started 
February 28, 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Full-Time Faculty: 
  
Voting for the United Faculty Chapter Election for the 2025-2027 term of office began this 
morning at 8:00 am. You should have received an email from United Faculty via Simply Voting 
shortly after 8:00 am. It may have gone to your personal or district email address. Voting closes 
on Friday, March 7, at noon. 
  
All UF members are able to vote for the positions of President and Vice President. Some 
department/division groups will also be voting for their Representative Council position. The Rep 
Council positions being voted on in this election are as follows: 

• CC Language Arts/Library, 

• CC Counseling/Fine Arts, 

• CC Health Sciences/Kinesiology, 

• CC Social Sciences, 

• FC Counseling, 

• FC Library/Humanities #1, 

• FC Library/Humanities #2, 

• FC Math/Computer Science, 

• FC Natural Sciences (vacant, 2025-2026), 

• FC Social Sciences, and 

• FC Business/CIS/PE. 
If you teach in one of those groups and did not receive a ballot question for your Rep Council 
candidate, please email me lborla@gmail.com and let me know. 
  
As always, please email, text, or call with any questions or concerns. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Linda Borla 
Elections Chair 
United Faculty 
lborla@gmail.com 
Cell: 562-316-8440 
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